
 

 
 

 
Support for HB2459 (-1) 

House Judiciary Committee – April 3, 2019 
Submitted by Pam Leavitt, Northwest Credit Union Association  

 
 
We want to thank the Oregon State Bar and specifically the Debtor-Creditor Section for working with the 
Northwest Credit Union Association on our original concerns with HB2459.  We believe the -1 Amendment 
takes care of all of our issues and we now support the bill. 
 
 
 
 
 


